

Hughenden Primary School

Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

Tuesday 5 April 2022

Dear Parents

Year 2- Games Festival – Thursday 28 April at The Misbourne

We are delighted to inform you that Year 2 will be taking part in the Games Festival organised by the School Sports Partnership which is being held at The Misbourne School on Thursday 28 April 2022. This is a whole class event and forms part of the National Curriculum for Physical Education.

We are members of the School Sports Partnership and a lot of work goes into arranging competitive sports opportunities which all children gain from. As such children are expected to attend unless there are medical reasons why they cannot participate which we will need in writing.

We leave school at 9.00 am and will be back around 2.00 pm. Please can children come to school wearing their PE kit with their water bottle. We will be having our lunch at the Misbourne, so please can your child either bring in a packed lunch from home, or order a Dolce packed lunch by filling in the box on the consent form. We will order these direct with Dolce (you won't be able to do this on School Grid). The latest we can let Dolce know is Tuesday 26 April, the first day back after the Easter Holidays, so it would be helpful if forms could be returned by that date at the very latest.

The children will be travelling by coach fitted with three-point seat belts.

There is no charge for this event but please could you complete and return the attached parental consent form to the school office or give your consent on ParentPay where it will be shown as a free trip and you can make your lunch choice there also.

Yours sincerely

Miss J E Garlick Interim Headteacher

Interim Headteacher: Miss J E Garlick

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR Tel No: 01494 562501 Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk

















